
Submitter: Carolyn Sachs-Okonek 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

We love the fact that Oregon does mail in ballots. 

Most of us cannot take time away from our busy rural lives. 

We signed on to vote at the DMV and the process was easy and effective. 

Please keep mail in ballots.  

It’s safe, convenient and more people are able to vote who normally wouldn’t be able 

to vote in person. 

Ranchers 

Farmers 

Loggers 

Rural medical workers 

 

 


